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Senator Urquhart asked: 

Has a Memorandum of Understanding between the Department of Industry and the 
Department of Environment been drafted for the Green Army program?  Can a copy be 
provided? 

Answer: 

A formal Memorandum of Understanding between the Department of the Environment and the 
Department of Industry has not been developed for the Green Army Programme.  

The Department of the Environment has a close working relationship with the Department of 
Industry in relation to training aspects of the Programme. The Department of Industry also 
participates in the Green Army Inter-agency Deputy Secretary Steering Committee and Green 
Army Inter-agency Working Group. These governance arrangements were established to 
provide advice and guidance to the Green Army Programme management team on policy, 
implementation, risk management and reporting associated with the Green Army Programme. 

 

 


